March 8, 1972 Prof. Charles S. Liebman Bar-Ilan University Ramat Gan, Israel Dear Charles: I have searched about, here and there, and as of now cannot find a lecture for you during the approximage period of May 23 - June 5. However, I certainly will keep it in mind if anything comes up. My own congregation cannot schedule anything during this period for a variety of reasons. I am surprised you think you need a new suit. With a halo about your sacred head, and all the horns of profound knowledge eminating from your Michaelangelo-like, who is going to notice a mere suit? See you when you get here. Cordially, RABBI NORMAN LAMM NL:cw